
23-APR-1997
Supérieur Inc. Chemical Products

SUPER HUNTER

HORNET & WASP FOAM INSECTICIDE SPRAY

BARRIER SPRAY

Blankets Wasp and Hornet Nests JET STREAM

Spray nests safely from 2-2.5 Meters (6-8 feet)

FAST KNOCKDOWN - NON STAINING

PRESSURIZED CONTACT & RESIDUAL
INSECTICIDE SPRAY

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE:
D-TRANS ALLETHRIN...0.050%

N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE...0.400%
CHLORPYRIFOS...0.500%

REG. NO. 24919 P.C.P. ACT

CAUTION         EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

400 g

Made for
SUPERIOR CHEMICALS PRODUCTS Inc.

1368 Bord de l’eau
Ste-Dorothée, Laval, Québec

H7Y 1C4
514-689-2171

DIRECTIONS:



For control of wasps, bees, hornets and yellow jackets.  Shake
can well before using.  Remove protective cap. Insert "applicator
wand" into spray nozzle and point in direction of the insect nest
from a distance of 2 to 2.5 metres (6-8 feet).  Depress nozzle
and spray until nest is all covered with the insecticide foam. 
The insects will not be able to leave the nest so insert the
applicator wand into the nest and fill the nest with insecticide
foam.  Allow sufficient time for insects to become inactive
before destroying the nest.  Application to nests should be made
in late evening or early morning when insects are at rest.

LIMITATIONS:

Do not use inside homes, on humans or animals.  Do not use as a
space spray.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.
May be harmful if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through skin. 
Provide adequate ventilation of area being treated.  Avoid
contact with skin, eyes and clothing.  Avoid breathing spray
mist.  Wash thoroughly with soap and warm water after using.  Do
not allow children to contact treated areas until surfaces are
thoroughly dry.  Do not contaminate food, utensils, food
preparation areas.  Remove pets and cover fishbowls before
spraying.  Toxic to bees, fish and wildlife.  Do not contaminate
any body of water.  Do not contaminate animal feeding areas. 
Contents under pressure.  Do not place in hot water or near
radiators, stoves or other sources of heat. Do not store or use
above 50 deg. C as container may burst.  Do not use in presence
of open flame or spark or while smoking.  Do not puncture or
incinerate container.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS:

If on skin, wash immediately with soap and warm water.  If in
eyes, flush for 15 minutes with water.  If irritation develops,
consult physician.  If accidently swallowed, contact a physician
or a Poison Control Centre.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine sulfate is
antidotal.  Do not give morphine.  Watch for delay pulmonary
edema in cases of serious poisoning.  In this case, use oxygen
therapy and treat symptomatically.



DISPOSAL:

When container is empty, press button to release all pressure. 
Do not throw into fire.  Wrap and dispose of with household
garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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